
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Ordinance Committee 
 FROM: Michael McGovern, Town Manager 
 DATE: December 16, 2014 
 SUBJECT: Signs on Traffic Islands 
 
At the October 6, 2014 meeting, the Town Council voted unanimously to refer the 
following item to the Ordinance Committee: 
 
Item # 129-2014 Signs on Traffic Islands 
 
Moved by James R. Wagner and Seconded by David S. Sherman, Jr. 
ORDERED, the Cape Elizabeth Town Council refers to the ordinance committee review 
of policies regarding signs on traffic islands. 
(7 yes) (0 no)  


